
Rebecca Fox/R4/USEPA/US 
04/23/2009 07:05 AM 

Tom/Jennifer, 

To Tom Welborn/R4/USEPA/US@EPA, Jennifer Derby/R4/USEP A/US@EPA cc 

bee 

Subject WRC request 

Could you check with Jim and urge him to send WRC request that I emailed late yesterday as soon as 
possible today? I think it is very important for us to get them to send a response to the info the COE keeps 
saying about their pub and to get the response to Army this week. Thanks! b 
Becky Fox 
Wetland Regulatory Section USEPA 
Phone: 828-497-3531 
Email: fox.rebecca@epa.gov 


